
 
 
 

TO: ALL PARKVIEW VOLLEYBALL COORDINATORS and AD’s 
 
SUBJECT: SCHEDULES and FORMS 
 
The schedules are now posted on the web site under the V-Ball Tab.  We had 1 team 
drop after we had a lot of the scheduling already done so there are a few instances when we start at 
10 AM on a Saturday and 1PM on a Sunday.  Please note that these are not mistakes but due to 
trying to accommodate the dropped team without having to redo other team schedules.  Please 
check the schedules to make sure the teams you  expected to be entered are all there, that each 
team has 12 matches and that we did not schedule your gym when it is not available.  We had to 
split up some of the big blocks of games which means that some teams have to play on both 
Saturday and Sunday on a particular weekend.  We highlighted them in a Blue Background  
 
The referee schedule and list of referee names and phone numbers are also posted on the web site.  
Print these out and post them at your gym so the gym supervisor can call the assigned ref if they do 
not show.  You can also use this list to call refs to officiate your tournaments.  This schedule does 
change slightly during the season, so do not be surprised if a different ref shows up at your gym than 
the one assigned, or if you call them and they tell you the schedule has changed.  If a ref does not 
show and you can not reach them, call me on my cell phone at 262-894-0093 and I will try to be of 
assistance.  Otherwise try to find a mutually agreed upon ref to officiate the match and call me later 
with their name and address so I can send them a check.   
 
We also have a list of all matches sorted by Gym. You can print out the GYM Sort to aid you in 
scheduling concessions, admissions and scorers.   
 
Rosters are Due Friday August 30.  Please FAX, Email or mail them to Ken Lewicki at 13331 W. 
North Lane,  New Berlin, WI 53151. klewicki3@yahoo.com  Include any Waivers with the 
rosters.    
 
Updated rules are also posted on the website.  Pretty much the same as last year with a few 
grammar changes.   
                                                                           
If any questions or problems come up during the season please email us immediately.  If it is 
regarding refs, be specific so we can discuss the situation with that ref and either correct what they 
are doing wrong or correct your understanding of the situation.  Lets all hope for a successful season. 
 

Roger Lewicki & Ken Lewicki 

 

 


